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June 29, 2023

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE
TO: Design Professionals
FROM: Matthew Sandoval, DPW Project Manager

Division of Public Works

SUBJECT: DPW PROJECT NO. 23460
CWI: Remodel Central Receiving, NMEC
College of Western Idaho (CWI)
Nampa, Idaho

Please note the following corrections and clarifications to page 1 and 4 of the RFQ. The corrections
are noted below, highlighted in yellow:

An informational meeting will be held on July 13, 2023 at 10:00 at the College of Western Idaho,
Nampa Campus Micron Education Center located at 5425 5725 E. Franklin Rd, Boise, Idaho 83687.
It is not mandatory to attend this meeting to submit a Statement of Qualifications.

F. Format: To assist evaluation it is desirable to format the proposal similar to the headings

listed above. The proposals should be clear and to the point. Emphasis should be placed on specific

qualifications of the people to actually perform the project and approach to the project. Primary

contact should be clearly identified on the cover sheet with a telephone number and email address.
The proposal should not exceed 15 double-sided pages. The page count includes all pages of the
RFQ, excluding the cover page and table of contents, which should be single sided.

End Addendum Number One
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